

Athletic Department

Jen Domagalski, Middle School Athletics

East Rockford Middle School North Rockford Middle School jdomagalski@rockfordschools.org

Dear Rockford Public Schools Athletic Families,

We are excited to announce that the Rockford Athletic Department has partnered with FinalForms, a secure and user-friendly online forms and data management service.

FinalForms enables families to complete and sign athletic participation forms conveniently online. As we transition from Aktivate to FinalForms, families will be required to complete an initial account registration. This system is designed to save your data from season to season and year to year—meaning you'll never have to enter the same information twice.

Additionally, FinalForms will pre-populate information across forms for each of your children whenever possible, saving you valuable time and effort. We appreciate your cooperation as we work to streamline and improve the athletic registration process for everyone involved.

You may review your data at any time to verify it is current. You will be required to sign your forms once per year and after any update.

East Rockford Middle School and North Rockford Middle School registrations are now open. Included is a Parent Playbook Information Guide to get started in FinalForms. If you require any support during the process, scroll to the page bottom and click "Get Help". There are several tutorial videos and customer support personnel available via chat for additional assistance in the registration process.

Parents/guardians of all students participating in athletics at the middle school and high school level will create accounts in FinalForms and register your child(ren), prior to the start of their athletic season, in order to participate.

Please register at: https://rockfordschools-mi.finalforms.com/ and follow the prompts to create your account, create your students and sign your forms.

Thank you for your assistance during our transition from Aktivate to FinalForms as we work to streamline and enhance our athletic registration process. Your support is greatly appreciated as we execute this improved registration system for the benefit of our students, families, and staff.

Respectfully,

Jennifer Domagalski Athletic Director

Rockford Middle Schools